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I am writing to protest that City Plan 2040 High Rise Towers is unsound.

Huge towers will ruin the historical heart of the City of London, with especial regard to Bevis Marks Synagogue,which will
be within 25 metres of an enormous tower block, blocking out natural daylight.  This ancient synagogue is lit by candles,
not electricity, so it's not just a question of switching the lights on.   According to Jewish law, candles cannot be lit on the
Sabbath.

These towers will be a blight on the City of London.
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